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Training Day 
Please be aware the school will be closed to pupils 
on Friday 17th June for a Staff Training Day. 
 
Decon’s Day 
A BIG thank you to all parents, staff and children 
who donated to Decon's Day. The amount raised 

was an amazing £520.90 👏👏👏 School have agreed 
to donate the remaining  amount needed to 
purchase the bench which will be ordered 
tomorrow. 
As a school we would like to thank you 
wholeheartedly for making this possible to have this 

in our school to keep Decon's memory alive. 🌈  💜 
 
Race for Life 
After the success of our previous Race for Life 
events, our school will be holding the event again 
this year, and we’d love your son and/or daughter to 
join the fun. This event will take place at 3:15pm on 
the 24th June 2022, on the school field. On this day 
the children can come to school in something pink 
and sportswear. As the event takes place after 
school, children need to be accompanied by an 
adult.  
Sponsor forms and back 
signs are available from 
the school office.    
 
Race for Life – PTFA 
The PTFA will be running a 
refreshments stall and holding a raffle at the Race 
for Life.  We would be grateful if anyone is able to 
donate any good quality items which could be used 
for prizes.  The items must be new and unopened.  
Any items should be brought to the school office.  
Thank you for your support.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Whole school attendance this week has been 90.1% 

Class winner Anne Frank 95% 
 

 
Our Stars of the Week this week have been: 

  
Class 1 – Wade 

Class 2 – Summer 
Class 3 – Chase 

Class 4 – Nellyrae 
Class 5 – Ruby 
Class 6 – Owen 
Class 7 – Charlie 
Class 8 – Archie 
Class 9 – Odin 

Class 10 – Rocco 
Class 11 – Lilly 
Class 12 - Euan 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Toddler Group 
Every Thursday during term time 

9 am – 10.30 am 
 
 
 
 

New Dinner Menu 

w/c 13/06/2022 

Week 3 

Friday 10th June 2022 
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Sports Days 
 

Year 1: Thursday 30th June at 9.30 
Year 2: Thursday 30th June at 1.30 

Year 3-4: Wednesday 29th June 9.30 
Year 5-6 Wednesday 29th June pm 1.30 

EYFS: Friday 1st July 
 

Uniform 
Please ensure your child wears the correct 
uniform in school.  
 

Water Bottles 
As the weather starts to warm up 
(fingers crossed!) please ensure 
your child brings a water bottle 
with them to stay hydrated. 
 
The following website 

www.toogoodtogo.co.uk 

is available for all parents 
to collect food from lots 
of local businesses at a 
reduced price. There is also an app available.  
 
 

Kooth is a free, safe and 
anonymous online mental 
wellbeing support service 
for 11 to 25 Year olds. 
Please see below for 
further details 
www.kooth.com 

 
 
 
 

 
Health and Safety 
In the interests of health and safety, we ask that 
children are supervised by parents/carers at all times 
at drop off and pick up times whilst on school 
premises.  
 
Message from Doncaster Children's Services 
Partnership 
Worried about a child?  We are always here for our 
children, young people and families 24 hours a day, 
seven days a week, 365 days a year. 
 
If you are worried about a child and wish to speak to 
a person you can contact us by calling 01302 
737777, or in the evening or at weekends call 01302 
796000.  You can also record your concerns online at 
www.doncasterchildrenstrust.co.uk/worried-about-
a-child  - this can be done anonymously. 
 
 
Class Email Addresses 
Should you wish to contact your child’s class teacher 
you can do so by emailing the class email.  However, 
this should not be used to report a child absent.  All 
absence calls should be made to the school office. 
 
Nursery  nursery@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 1   class1@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 2    class2@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 3    class3@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 4    class4@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 5    class5@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 6    class6@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 7    class7@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 8    class8@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 9    class9@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 10  class10@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 11  class11@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 12  class12@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
http://www.toogoodtogo.co.uk/
http://www.kooth.com/
http://www.doncasterchildrenstrust.co.uk/worried-about-a-child
http://www.doncasterchildrenstrust.co.uk/worried-about-a-child
mailto:nursery@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class1@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class2@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class3@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class4@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class5@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class6@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class7@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class8@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class9@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class10@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class11@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:class12@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk


 

 

 

 
Tolearn togrow together 

West Road Primary Academy, West Road, Moorends, Doncaster DN8 4LH 
Telephone: 01405 812734  

www.westroadprimary.co.uk    admin@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
 

 
 

 

 
 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER 
@westroadprimary !!! 

 

  
 

JOIN OUR FACEBOOK GROUP 
West Road Primary Academy 

 

 
In Nursery this week, we 
have learnt about 
astronauts and space. The 
pupils have enjoyed 
creating their own space 

pictures using chalk. In maths, the pupils have 
explored the concept of day and night plus daily 
routines. During phonics lessons, we have been 
practising blending and segmenting of sounds. 
The Reception pupils have begun to explore the 
new component 'Stories from the Past' by 
reading the traditional tale 'Little Red Riding 
Hood' in literacy. They have had the opportunity 
to retell the story and taken part in writing 
activities. In Maths, we have 
revisited number bonds to 
five such as 3+2=5 and then 
begun to work with number 
bonds to ten. Well done for a 
fantastic week EYFS! 
 
This week in English the children have been 

learning about Emmeline 
Pankhurst and are getting 
ready to write a fact file 
about her life. They have 
enjoyed learning about how 
people lived in the past and 
some really amazing 
questions and conversations 

have been had. 
In maths the children have really enjoyed 
exploring money, they have been comparing 
coins and notes and adding them together to 
reach a total amount.  
In science they have started a new unit of work 
on materials and have been exploring different 
properties and uses.Well done on a great week 
Year 1! 
 

 
The first week back in Year 2 has flown by.  The 
children have enjoyed starting all their new 
units of work.  In English we began our new 
class novel 'Malala Yousafzai' and in Maths we 
have been out in the playground with metre 
sticks, learning to measure 
different objects.  The children 
were really excited to start their 
science unit - astronomy, and 
they all did excellent diagrams of 
our solar system. 
 
This week we have started our new novel, The 
Iron Man. We are enjoying finding out about the 
science-fiction character and are intrigued to 

find out what happens in this 
story. We are working really hard 
at statistics in maths and are 
producing some excellent tables 
and data! It has been an 
excellent first week back. 

 
Welcome back, hope you all 
had a lovely half term. In UKS2 
this week, we have had a lovely 
few days doing DT. Our brief 
was to create a pop-up book 
suitable for Year 1 children. We 
decided the theme would be nursery rhymes. 
We looked at lots of different mechanisms 
including pulleys, levers & flaps. We can't wait 
to show and read them to Year 1. 
We have also introduced our new topics, 
science, we will study meteorology, history will 
be about The Suffragettes, geography will be 
about our local area, we are going to get the 
opportunity to ask one our local councillors 
questions that affect our local community. 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk


 

 

 

 
Tolearn togrow together 

West Road Primary Academy, West Road, Moorends, Doncaster DN8 4LH 
Telephone: 01405 812734  

www.westroadprimary.co.uk    admin@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
 

 
 

 

 
 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER 
@westroadprimary !!! 

 

  
 

JOIN OUR FACEBOOK GROUP 
West Road Primary Academy 

 

 
 

 
Are you entitled to a £100 uniform 

voucher?  

 

Am I entitled to free school meals 

for my child? 

 

Your child will be eligible for free school meals 

(FSM) if you are receiving one of the following 

benefits or support: 

 

 Universal Credit - Your annual net earned 

income must be no more that £7,400, as 

assessed by earnings from up to 3 of your 

most recent assessment periods. 

 Income Support. 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance. 

 Income-related ESA. 

 Child Tax Credit but not Working Tax Credit 

and your annual income is below £16,190. 

 Guarantee element of State Pension Credit. 

 Support under part VI of the Immigration 

and Asylum Act 1999. 

 Parents receiving Working Tax Credit for 

four weeks after their employment finishes 

are entitled to free school meals during that 

period.  This also applies to parents who 

start working less than 16 hours per week. 

 

You are NOT entitled to free school meals if: 

 You receive Working Tax Credit except 

where the 'four week run-on' applies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Even if your child is in Reception to Year 2 and they 

already receive a free meal under the government’s 

Universal Infant Free School Meal (UIFSM) system, it 

is still worth applying for FSM.  Benefits of successful 

FSM applications are: 

 

 A £100 uniform voucher (payable on your 

first successful application only). 

 Free school milk up to the end of Year 2. 

 Reduced costs for residential visits. 

 Other benefits may become available from 

time to time. 

 

If your child becomes eligible for Free School Meals 

before 31 March 2022, they will continue to be 

eligible until they leave Primary Education.  This is 

regardless of any changes in your circumstances and 

means you do not need to tell us if your 

circumstances change.  

 

For more information and to apply online please 

visit: 

 

http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/schools/fr

ee-school-meals 

 

or alternatively, please call into the office and we 

will be happy to advise and help you with an 

application.  
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8th June 2022 

 

On Friday 1st July we will be holding a non-uniform day to raise items for our Summer Fair which will take place on 

Thursday 7th July. We could not run the Summer Fair without your support and donations.  We thank you in 

advance for this year’s support. 

We try really hard to ensure we receive a good range of items for fun stalls which is why we ask for items class by 

class. If you would like to run a stall please contact the office. 

Queen Elizabeth – Wrapped Sweets 

Prince William – Chocolate 

Prince Charles – Chocolate 

Captain Tom – Chocolate 

Greta Thunberg – Pound Shop/Pocket Money Toy 

Marcus Rashford - Pound Shop/Pocket Money Toy 

Florence Nightingale - Pound Shop/Pocket Money Toy 

Walt Disney - Pound Shop/Pocket Money Toy 

Anne Frank - Pound Shop/Pocket Money Toy 

Nicholas Copernicus – Bottle of Something 

Charles Darwin - Bottle of Something 

Nelson Mandela - Bottle of Something 

Suggestions for pound shop/pocket money items, stationary, hair accessories, small toys, etc….. 

As always we would like to call on your spectacular baking skills, would you please bring any baking to the office 

on the day of the fair.  
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